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April 2019

The Autism Strategy group are writing their
Joint Strategic Needs Assessment. This is a
plan for future services for people with Autism,
If anyone wants to have a say please let us know.

At the Blackpool Conference this year, one of our
members Michael Gentle was awarded a place on
the Campaigns Group for Pathways Associates.
Congratulations Michaell This is for 4 years.

We will keep you updated.

Some of our group members visited Graham
Garnett to say thank you. Graham was leaving his
job at Cheshire West and Chester Council.

Graham has helped us with lots of things around
local accessibility.

Graham said that one of things he was most proud
of was introducing so many changing places in the
area. There are 11 now and more being organised.

If you want to know more about any of
these things please contact us.
ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail .com
www. peopleschoicegroup.co.uk




